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Dear Dr. Lian-Sheng Ma, 

 

We would like to submit our revised manuscript “Germinomas of basal ganglia 

and thalamus: Four case reports and a literature review” (Manuscript NO.: 

57254) to the World Journal of Clinical Cases. We have revised the manuscript. 

We appreciate the reviewers’ comments. 

We have detailed below our alterations based on the Reviewers’ comments: 

 

Reviewer#1 comments: 

Scientific Quality: Grade B (Very good) 

Language Quality: Grade A (Priority publishing) 

Conclusion: Accept (General priority) 

Specific Comments to Authors: Your article is quite interest and the 

management of the patients was accoding to the current evidence-based trends. 

No grammar errors were noticed. 

Response: According to the reviewer’s comment, we don’t need to modify the 

content of the article. 

 

In addition, we have revised the manuscript according to the Editorial Office’s 

comments and suggestions. 

We thank you for your attention to our manuscript. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Feng Qin, MD 


